
AVHS SENIOR PORTRAITS 

 

It’s time for the Class of 2018 to start scheduling their senior photographs. 
 
Senior photographs are due by December 3rd, 2017.  Talk to your photographer and 
schedule your appointment early enough to meet this deadline. Also, let your photographer know 
your photo selections as soon as possible after receiving proofs.   
 
Photographers and students submit their senior photographs digitally to images.jostens.com. 
The Login ID and Password will be posted on the AVHS web site in September. The photograph 
should be in JPEG, RGB format and 300 dpi. 
 
Criteria for the senior portrait: 
 

1. Wallet size 
2. Four color  (Not monochrome, hand painted or black and white) 
3. Vertical pose  (up and down) 
4. No border 
5. Square corners 
6. No “soft” or “fuzzy” effects 
7. Free of studio, student name or year imprints 
8. Clothes and/or props need to be school appropriate 

 
Valley Images will provide a free two-pose sitting and deliver a photograph to the yearbook staff 
for those seniors who do not want to buy portraits but still want one in the yearbook.  This offer is 
only available to students not using another photographer at another time for their senior portrait 
and expires June 30th, 2017.  Call Valley Images, 952-423-1200, to reserve your time now.   
 
If you have any problems or issues getting a senior photograph taken—whether it is cost, time, 
etc.—please email avyearbook@gmail.com or call the yearbook adviser (952-431-8200) as soon 
as possible.  The yearbook staff wants every senior’s photo in the yearbook.  We would like to 
help to make this possible. 
 
For students attending the School of Environmental Studies or the Alternative Learning Center, 
we want your portrait in the yearbook.  Please make arrangements with your photographer to 
submit the photo to both schools.  Remember, the AVHS deadline is December 3, 2017. 
 
Also the parent (baby) congratulatory ad is due by January 21, 2018.  These are also submitted 
online to Jostens but that website will not be available until September, 2017. The cost for this ad 
is $40 which is paid at the time of your digital submission to Jostens.  
 

Senior photos and ads not received by the deadline of December 
3, 2017, are not guaranteed to appear in the yearbook. 
 
Also, look for the Jostens flyer with information about buying the 2018 
yearbook included in the school mailing in August for the 2017-2018 

school year.  Buying a yearbook in September saves you money! 
 


